
 

 

Information 

 

Dear School Community 

Lisbon, August 26, 2020 
 

 

I reinforce the information provided on August 18, 2020, and remind you 

that the administrative services of the Patrício Prazeres School Group, 

headquartered at EB Patrício Prazeres, within the scope of a partnership with 

the producer “Coral Europa”, for facilities assignments, will be closed on the 

27th and 28th of August 2020, being only possible to attend by phone or via 

e-mail. (218140564 / secretaria@aepp.pt) 

Certainly, this protocol will be an asset for our Group of Schools; I thank 

you for your greater understanding of any constraints that this situation may 

cause. 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that the beginning of 

school activities in our School Group is scheduled for September 17, 2020, 

and it is essential that you collaborate in the implementation of the measures 

that will be adopted taking into account the Covid-19 pandemic, of which they 

will be timely informed. 

I hope that, in this very difficult time for everyone, they remain in full 

health. 

Cordial greetings. 

O Diretor  
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